Kenmore East High School Football

Pat Veltri, Head Coach

350 Fries Road Tonawanda, NY 14150 Email: pveltri@ktufsd.org



March 23, 2015

Dear Prospective Football Player,

I'd like to take a few moments of your time to introduce myself. My name is Pat Veltri and I am the new head football coach for Kenmore East High School. As the school year is rapidly drawing to a close I am contacting you with an invitation to join our football family. Whether you have never played the game, have been a member of the football team in the past but decided to pursue other ventures or decided to specialize in another sport, football has something to offer everyone. By becoming a member of the Kenmore East Football team you will:

- 1. Represent our school community and have an opportunity to participate in one of the greatest high school rivalry games in WNY high school sports.
- 2. Be recognized for your achievements.
- 3. Develop your leadership skills.
- 4. Become physically fit.
- 5. Develop poise under difficult circumstances.
- 6. Develop mental and physical toughness.
- 7. Become a better athlete. (I have had the good fortune to coach numerous athletes who have gone onto compete in college athletics at the Division I, II, III levels as well as a few that have made it to the NFL and all of them were multi-sport athletes that did not specialize.)
- 8. Build self-confidence.
- 9. Create personal connections with teammates, coaches and alumni that last a life time.
- 10. Develop character and perseverance to work through difficult and trying situations.
- 11. Improve your grade point average.
- 12. Have fun.

It is a new and exciting day in Kenmore East football history. Our new coaching staff is looking forward to the many changes coming in the near future. Beginning in spring 2016 Adams field, locker rooms and associated structures will undergo a vast renovation. The game field will be updated with state of the art artificial turf and lights. If you are an underclassmen, you may be fortunate enough to be the first ever to play football under lights on Adams field.

(Over)

I urge you to attend our team meeting on Tuesday, April 15, 2015 in the West cafeteria (Dog House) from 3:15-3:45. If you cannot attend contact coach Veltri at pveltri@ktufsd.org or stop in Mr. Greco's office for paper work and details.

Sincerely,

Pat Veltri

Head Football Coach

Kenmore East High School

Coach Velti